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Comments for Public Posting: I strongly urge you to reject the proposed development at 1848 S.
Gramercy because of the severe adverse impacts it would bring to
the community for generations to come. This project is wildly out
of scale, would negatively impact the health and well being of
immediate neighbors, and delivers less affordable units than it
removes. When a development makes the front page of the LA
Times, that might be a clue as to how outrageous a project is.



